Shelly,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you so much with your hard work on the event committee for the recent silent auction fundraiser. With your help, this event brought in $15,000 to help support Local Nonprofit's efforts to ensure that all children have access to three nutritious meals every day. Local Nonprofit wouldn't be able to fulfill its mission of meeting the nutritional needs of the community's children without the generosity of volunteers like you.
Thanks for all that you do. Your willingness to give freely of your time and talent is greatly appreciated, and your efforts are making a difference in the community.

